
Notification of Changes to Luxury Goods Tax 

Deduction 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about recent changes regarding the tax deductions applicable to 

luxury goods. As part of our ongoing commitment to compliance and transparency, we believe it 

is important to keep you updated on these modifications. 

Effective [Insert Date of Changes], the following adjustments will take place: 

• [Detail the first change] 

• [Detail the second change] 

• [Detail any additional changes] 

Please review these changes carefully, as they may affect your tax deductions. We recommend 

consulting with a tax advisor to fully understand how these modifications may impact your 

financial planning. 

If you have any questions or require further information, do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 


